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THE BULLET-TIN IS THE HAMILTON CHAPTER OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER AND IS PUBLISHED BI-MONTHLY

The intent of this publication is to keep members informed and to stimulate interest in Studebaker vehicles and history. Members are encouraged to submit
articles and personal stories that relate to Studebaker. Articles, including classified ads, should be sent to the editor for inclusion. Technical info, articles and

viewpoints published in the Bullet-Tin are those of the author and may not be the views of the Hamilton Chapter or Chapter Executives.

THE ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES for the Hamilton Chapter is $20.00 forwarded to the membership secretary by January 1%, This will
ensure your continued receipt of the Bullet-Tin. Members of the Hamilton Chapter must also be members in good standing of the
Studebaker Drivers Club Inc.

DUES FOR THE NATIONAL CLUB are $39.00 payable in U.S. funds to THE STUDEBAKER DRIVERS CLUB INC. P.O. Box 1715, Maple Grove,
MN 55311-7615. Email mark@cornerstonereg.com
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SDC MEMBERSHIP No & EXPIRY
LIST YOUR STUDEBAKER VEHICLES

1)
2)
FILL OUT AND MAIL TO OUR MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY WITH CHEQUE ENCLOSED. (info above)




I * l PRESIDENTS MESSAGE NOV/DEC 2019

Hello Friends:;
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year Friends.

Here we are almost at the end of another year and another decade. It seems like Y2K and all
the fuss about computers going berserk on January 1, 2000 was so long ago. Maybe we would
have all been better off if they all stopped working?

This issue of the Bulletin, has a lot of great photos from our Christmas Party in November,
which was well attended and a good time was had by all. Thanks to Santa Clause and Mrs.
Clause and their excellent elf for a job well donel!

By now all our Studebakers are safely fucked away in their storage spots awaiting that first
spring day when we dare start them up to begin another year of driving fun and enjoyment.

We had a lot of good events this past driving season, and your Executive has some ideas for more of
the same in 2020, so stay tuned.

Each of us have treasured memories and special things that make this Holiday truly special. No
doubt that most often it really comes down to spending time with our family, having those

special traditions handed down to us from generation to generation, and enjoying an amazing

meal prepared with love and great care. At the center of it all is the fact that as family we all get
to spend time together, to break bread together and celebrate life with those who are so
important to us.

Remember those who cannot make it home for Christmas this year, or those less fortunate

than we are, those who must spend Christmas in hospital, and those who are missing loved

ones. Just as important though is to celebrate with those you are with, enjoy their company and your
traditions.

My Christmas wish to you all is that you are surrounded by loved ones this season, and you can
enjoy all the festivities the season offers.

Regards, Peter




CONTRIBUTING TO THIS ISSUVE

Peter Downey, Paul Cronkwright

JULY/AUGUST BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES

Suzanne Wauro December 3 John Thompson January 14
Lorraine Cronkwright December 7 Fred Hall January 25
Stu Chapman December 22 Roland Lusted January 25
Larry English January 1 Marguerite Ward January 28
Paul Cronkwright January 1 Wayne Wauro February 8
Gord Linkletter January 1 Joanne Eastman February 17
Betty Sawyers January 1 Ted Calder February 20
Suzann English January 6 Bill Sanderson February 28

Wayne & Sharon Hamilton/Pearce Dec 10
Jim & Linda Cumisky December 23
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IF YOU ARE A RECENT OR LONG TERM HAMILTON CHAPTER MEMBER AND WOULD LIKE YOUR BIRTHDAY
OR ANNIVERSARY PUBLISHED IN OUR NEWS LETTER, SEND THE INFORMATION TO ME. Paul

TIME WAITS FOR NO MAN

It seems that as the years come and go many of us, I'm sure, think and exclaim o family members
and friends about how fast time seems to be passing us by. I can recall reading a number of
science fiction books back in the 60's and the authors would often be using dates that were away in
the distant future with time travel, flying saucers and rockets, like 2016 or 3052 for example, as
well as being able to do fime travelling forward to the future or back to the past.

So you're probably wondering why on earth I would be writing this seemingly date related
information instead of writing about Studebakers.........Well, the speed at which time passes can be
a little thought provoking as we all age. In a few days we are about o engage in celebrating the
New Year, 2020! So Lorraine and I want to wish you and yours all the best with a happy and
healthy 2020. By the way, when I was a kid in public school my mother would often encourage me
by saying (with education in mind) "time waits for no man" in other words, I had better pay
attention in school and strive for good marks. So in a few days it will be 2020l Sci-Fi talk in what
seems to us just a few years ago.

HAPPY NEW YEARI




OUR 2019 CHRISTMAS PARTY text and pics by Paul

On Saturday, November 23 we had a great time at our annual Christmas party! Once again it was held at the
Kings Forest Golf Club in east Hamilton. The room is perfect for our Christmas occasion and the dinner was
buffet style and fabulous. Turkey and all the fix'ns and plenty of it!

Santa and Mrs. Clause and their elf appeared right on time and we all had a chance to let him know that we've
been nice not naughty!l There were gifts for everyone. "Bring a gift, get a gift" is the way it works. So you
would go and get your picture taken with Santa and Ms Clause and our all star elf, after which you could
select a gift from the gift table. There were many folks in attendance who enjoyed the delicious dinner and
the camaraderie. The Christmas spirit was alive and well throughout the evening.

Sincere thanks to Wayne Hamilton and Sharon Pearce for playing the part of Mr. and Mrs. Clause and
especially to our little elf, Donna. It was a most enjoyable evening and thanks to all our chapter members and
friends that attended.
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I HAVE A SUPPLY OF STEVE GRANT'S 2020 STUDEBAKER CALENDARS

LET ME KNOW IF YOU WANT ONE $10.00 US EMAIL OR PHONE - PAUL




2020 EVENT SCHEDULE

FEBRUARY 23 CHAPTER MEETING AT CWHM 10AM
MARCH 15 CHAPTER MEETING AT CWHM 10AM
APRIL 12 CHAPTER MEETING AT CWHM 10 AM
MAY 17 CHAPTER MEETING AT CWHM 10AM
OCTOBER 25 CHAPTER MEETING AT CWHM 10 AM
NOvV 15 CHAPTER MEETING AT CWHM 10AM

DATES FOR EVENTS BELOW YET TO BE DECIDED

SEPTEMBER STUDEBAKERS AT DUNKIRK SWAP MEET AND CAR CORRAL

SEPTEMBER CLASSICS OF THE GOLDEN AGE CAR SHOW AT THE CANADIAN WARPLANE HERITAGE
MUSEUM FOR INFO CONTACT PAUL CRONKWRIGHT

NOTE — SCHEDULES CAN CHANGE MONTHLY BASED ON WHEN INFORMATION IS RECEIVED OR ALTERED.
TO ENQUIRE ABOUT SCHEDULE INFORMATION CALL OR E MAIL PAUL CRONKWRIGHT
905 957-2882 kool63stude@gmail.com

ARTICLES OR INFORMATION THAT YOU WOULD LIKE PUBLISHED IN THE BULLET-TIN SHOULD BE SUBMITTED BY THE 20™ OF
THE PREVOUS MONTH OF PUBLICATION FOR INCLUSION IN THE NEXT ISSUE. SUPPORT YOUR CHAPTER, GET INVOLVED,
CONTRIBUTE TO YOUR NEWSLETTER. PERSONAL STUDEBAKER STORIES OR STUDEBAKER ARTICLES ARE ALWAYS WELCOME.
SEND THEM TO THE EDITOR. EMAILING THEM IN A “WORD”DOCUMENT IS BEST.
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